
  
 

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/23-24/53 26th September’2023 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

 

We are thrilled to invite you to our 'Book Bonanza' - an enriching reading fair brought to you by Scholastic, 

happening at The Millennium School Greater Noida (West) on the 27th, 29th, and 30th of September 2023. 

 

Here's what you can look forward to: 

 

1. Online Reading Session ‘Importance of Reading Aloud’ with Ms. Neelam Narang from 

Scholastic for Grades Pre-Nursery – II 
 

Date: 27th September’ 2023 

Time: 5 pm – 6 pm 

Microsoft Teams Meeting Link: https://shorturl.at/dfQZ1 
 

Ms. Narang will cover crucial areas such as: 

 The pivotal role of reading in a child's overall development. 

 Effective strategies to encourage and motivate children to read. 

 Choosing age-appropriate books and nurturing a love for reading. 

 Cultivating reading habits at home and incorporating them into daily routines. 

 A Q&A session to address any queries or concerns. 

 

2. Book Browsing for Grades Pre-Nursery – VIII 
 

Dates: 27th & 29th September 2023 

Venue: School Cafeteria (Lower Ground Floor) 

 

Children will engage in an exciting 'Book Browsing' experience, featuring: 

 Exploring captivating new books. 

 Engaging in creative colouring activities. 

 Participating in fun reading exercises. 

 An opportunity to win fabulous prizes. 
 

Please take note of the following: 

 

 Scholastic Brochures will be provided to Pre-Nursery to KG students for convenient book selection. 

 Students from Grades I-IX will receive a Book Wish List to curate their preferences. 

 We highly recommend purchasing the selected books on Saturday, 30th September 2023. 
 

Your steadfast support plays a vital role in shaping the bright future of our students. 

 

Warm regards, 
 

 
Dr. Himani Tyagi 
Principal 

https://shorturl.at/dfQZ1

